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Former Stag Brewery Redevelopment.

Ref. 22/0900/OUT and 22/0902/FUL

OBJECTION

Looking at the Highway Layout to and from the Stag Brewery site nothing has been done to improve
the traffic flow on the Lower Richmond Road towards Barnes or Chiswick Bridge. This Highway is
already inadequate and will become impassable due to the extra traffic that will be generated by this
development of flats, offices (up to 9 stories high) a school, hotel and cinema. Both Barnes and
Mortlake are dependent on this Highway for emergency and commercial services and normal family
travel particularly since the closure of the Hammersmith Bridge.

Unless the additional traffic that will inevitably be created by this development is properly identified
and a practical solution found to deal with it, I must register a strong objection to the proposed plan
on the grounds of ‘Traffic Generation’.

Michael Duffin

18 Bracken Gardens

Barnes
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